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IN REPLY PLEASE
REFER TO OUR FILE

The Honorable Arthur Coccodrilli
Chairman
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
14th Floor, Harristown II
333 Market Street
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Re: L-00070186/57-257
Extension of Comment Period
Proposed Rulemaking
Universal Service and Energy Conservation
Reporting Requirements and Customer
Assistance Programs
52 Pa. Code, Chapters 54, 62 and 76
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Dear Chairman Coccodrilli:
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This letter constitutes formal notice that the Pennsylvania'Public Utility Commission has
extended the time period in which comments may be filed to the above-captioned proposed rulemaking
order to Friday, April 18, 2008. The proposed rulemaking order was published in the Pennsylvania
Bulletin on February 9, 2008, at 38 Pa.B. 776, and provided for a 60-day comment period ending
Wednesday, April 9,2008.

Interested persons may now submit written comments, an original and 15 copies, to Secretary,
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission, P.O. Box 3265, Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 by the close of
business on Friday, April 18, 2008. Parties that have already provided comments at this docket may
submit supplemental comments by April 18, 2008. To facilitate posting, all filed comments shall be
forwarded by means of e-mail to Michael Smith, at michasrnit(g>stale.pa.us, Patricia Krise Burket, at
pburket@stale.pa.us and Cyndi Page at cypage@state.pa.us.

Very truly yours,

Karen O. Moury
Director of Operation^

cc: Chief Counsel Pankiw
Regulatory Coordinator DelBiondo
Assistant Counsel Burket
Mr. Smith


